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UNFCCC secretariat 

 

Dear Secretariat, 
 
Public Foundation CAMP Alatoo among the Parties and relevant organizations is 
requested to submit our views on potential future areas of the work of the 
Nairobi work programme. In accordance with this request to establish an area of 
work for mountains within the Nairobi Work Programme of the Convention: 
 
“As specified in the Decision 6/CP.17 of SBSTA, in which Parties and relevant 
organizations are invited to submit to the secretariat, by 17 September 2012, 
their views on potential future areas of work of the Nairobi work programme, 
Public Foundation CAMP Alatoo  it is proposed to establish an area of work on 
“mountains and climate change” in view of the special attention needed by 
mountain ecosystems to adapt to the effect of climate change. Mountains provide 
vital goods and services to more than half of the world’s population but they are 
fragile ecosystems that require specific protection and management.” 
 
Hope our opinion will be taken into account. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 

 
 
Janyl Kozhomuratova, 
 
Director 

 

 


